
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers, Governors, Friends, Staff and Pupils, 
 
As we approach the end of a busy and exciting term, I want to take a moment to reflect on all the 
wonderful things we have achieved together. First and foremost, we are incredibly proud of how 
hard the children have worked this term. Their dedication and enthusiasm have been evident in 
everything they’ve done, and they thoroughly deserve a well-earned break over the festive 
season. 
 
It’s been a term full of memorable experiences. Our Year 5 children had a fantastic time on their 
trip to Edinburgh, exploring the sights and immersing themselves in new learning opportunities. 
Meanwhile, our Year 6 pupils embraced the challenges of their residential, building resilience and 
teamwork skills along the way. 
 
In addition to these adventures, we’ve had an action-packed calendar of sporting commitments, 
with pupils representing our school brilliantly in various competitions. Their effort and 
sportsmanship have been outstanding, and we are proud of all they have accomplished. 
 
A huge thank you goes to our wonderful staff for their hard work and dedication throughout this 
term. Their commitment to providing the best possible learning experiences for our children is 
truly appreciated. 
 
We would also like to express our gratitude to the PTA for their fantastic efforts in organising the 
Christmas Fair, which was a resounding success. The funds raised will go a long way in supporting 
school initiatives, and it was heartwarming to see our school community come together for such 
a festive and enjoyable event. 
 
Finally, we wish all our families a joyful and restful Christmas. We hope you have a lovely holiday, 
and we look forward to welcoming everyone back to school in January 2025, ready for another 
exciting term. 
 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 
Warm regards, 
Jane Marson 
 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 



Attendance 

 
Attendance from September 4th until December 13th. 
 

Class % 

FS1 Mrs Silverwood 92% 

FS2 Mrs Buss/Mrs 
Kitching 

95% 

FS2 Mrs Wilkinson 92% 

Y1 Miss Carrick 96% 

Y1Miss Habbal 95% 

Y2 Miss Stathers/Mrs 
O’Loughlin 

95% 

Y2 Miss Dale 95% 

Y3 Mrs Smith 96% 

Y3 Miss Beales 95% 

Y4 Mrs Williams 95% 

Y4 Mr Morgan 95% 

Y5 Miss Cebe 97% 

Y5 Miss Santos 95% 

Y6 Mrs Yardley 97% 

Y6 Mr Sutton 93% 

Y6 Miss Mead 96% 

 
Whole school attendance for the Autumn Term is 95 % 
 
Well done to everyone for working together to improve school attendance! 

 
 

Happy Christmas! 
 

     
 
 
 



         
 

 
 

School Holiday Dates 
 

Date Open/Close 
Tuesday 7th January 2025 School opens 

Friday 14th February 2025 School closes for Half term 

Monday 24th February 2025 School opens 

Friday 4th April 2025 School closes for Easter 

Wednesday 23rd April 2025 School opens 

Monday 5th May 2025 School closed for Bank Holiday 

Friday 23rd May 2025 School closes 

Monday 2nd June 2025 School opens 

Friday 18th July 2025 School closes for Summer 
 

 


